NECC

Northeast Community Council Resolution

TO: Jeff Dillon, Director Parks and Recreation
Robin Ward, Director Heritage Land Bank
Tom Nelson, Director Planning Department
Assemblyman Ken Stout
Assemblyman Paul Bauer
Don Smith, Property Developer

FROM: Bill Wielechowski, Vice President Northeast Community Council, 333-
2806
THRU: Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT: Purchase of Park Lands at old Alaska Green House Location

At the NECC general membership meeting of April 21, 2005, a presentation on the
development of a property identified by the developer as Laurel Acres Subdivision (the
old Alaska Green House location) was made.

A motion was made in support of the purchase of a portion of the Green House property
for use as park:

NECC April 21, 2005 Motion (2):

The NECC continues to support the HLB purchase of 12 acres of Laurel Acres
Subdivision for the purpose of parks and sports fields.

Motion passed; 14 in favor, 1 opposed, 0 abstaining.
An amendment to the motion to include the phrase “provided access issues can be

resolved’, failed; 4 in favor, 12 against, 0 abstaining. (it is expected the normal parks
planning process will resolve access).

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the
community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sign/ea: _ This day:
W \f/{/a‘

Bill Wielechowski, Vice President NECC




